
Abington HRC: Minutes 

Feb. 6, 2019 

Present: Shelley, Joanne, John, Rosemary, Kristin 

We received a donation of $500 from the Jenkintown Rotary and will be presenting a two-part 
program to them in March and April. The first part will be an introduction to the HRC and the 
second will be the Implicit Bias program. 

We will also be presenting to Abington Friends School students in April. 

A representative from the newly formed Upper Dublin HRC will contact Shelley about the Tri 
State HRC. Shelley just received word that Tri State will be gearing up again.  

All of our introductory letters are edited and ready. We decided to send them by both email and 
snail mail on Township letterhead. Next month, we will review a list of suggestions and send out 
about ten at a time. Included may be Salem Baptist Church and Abington Presbyterian Church. 
Kristin met with her Commissioner, Matt Vehey, for suggestions. She will also explore the 
Keswick and Roslyn Business Associations.  

Shelley met with Deputy Chief Kelley Warner who wants us to do brief “introductions” to the 
HRC at police roll-calls in the spring.  

Commissioner Spiegelman has our brochure for design work and it’s almost ready. 

After adjourning the meeting, we presented an introduction to the HRC to the Committees of the 
Commissioners. It was quite well received and Chief Patrick Molloy thanked us for the work 
we’d done with the Police Department last spring.  

Next Meeting: March 6, 2019 


